
NFPA 2024 Hospitality Event - Voodoo Room, House of Blues, Orlando
Monday, June 17th, 6:30pm - 9:30pm [1830 - 2130]

Ameriflo is pleased to invite you to The EVENT at the upcoming NFPA 2024 Convention being held in Orlando 
this year!!  Show dates are June 17, 18 & 19.  We plan on having an explosive show and look forward to meeting 
up with our clients from over 80 different countries during and after the show ends.  After the start of the show 
on the first day, please join us in a private hospitality event at the House of Blues located in Disney Springs to 
continue the conversation with the Ameriflo team.  Drinks and food will be available in an authentic Southern 
Delta juke joint atmosphere for the most knowledgable distributors in the industry.  Please RSVP below so we can 
make sure we have room for everyone.  

See you in Orlando in June!!

Exclusive Voodoo Room

Disney Springs is a central location for entertainment.  The Voodoo 
room is truly a unique southern experience located on the shores of 
Lake Buena Vista, just a rock’s throw away from Walt Disney World.  
Plan on stopping by to discuss the most hydraulically complete Fire 
Protection offering in the industry coupled with the most COMPLETE 
Diesel engine product line...  Ameriflo is very proud of the product line 
and have invested resources in developing the most comprehensive 
distributor network the industry has ever seen.

Ameriflo would like to extend an offer to socialize with anyone wanting 
to be part of The Future in Fire Protection.

RSVP!!! 
Please be sure to let us know 
you’re on the way.  Email us at:

support@ameriflo-usa.com

to let us know you’ll be there.  We 
want to make sure we have room 
for everyone!! 


